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Life in all its Fullness 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

  

5th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Children In Need – Friday, 15th November 2019 
 

As you are probably aware, ‘Children In Need’ raises money every year to help disadvantaged children and young 
people across the UK. 
 
This year, on Friday 15th November, we would like the children of Holly Hill to support this event by abandoning 
school uniform for the day and making a £1 donation to this worthwhile cause.  
 
In addition, the children will also have the opportunity to join in with lots of fun activities in school.  
 
If you have any questions about the day, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children across the UK.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Jones  
Assistant Headteacher   
 

 


